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To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my family of 5’s strong objection to the proposed construction of a waste transfer station in
our community. While | understand the necessity for waste management facilities, | believe that this location is
highly unsuitable due to its close proximity to residential areas.

A waste transfer station would emit unpleasant odors, create excessive noise, and potentially pose health risks to
the residents. Additionally, it may adversely impact property values and the overall quality of life in our community.
| urge the council to consider alternative locations that are better suited while ensuring the well-being and interests
of the residents.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | trust that you will carefully consider the concerns raised by the
community before making a final decision.

Sincerelv,

Document Set ID: 11234237
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





